
PPA  Names  Rich  Muny  Vice
President of Player Relations
Washington, DC (June 2, 2011) – The Poker Players Alliance,
the leading poker grassroots advocacy group with more than one
million members nationwide, announced today that Rich Muny
will serve as Vice President of Player Relations for the Board
of Directors of the PPA.

„Through the years Rich has worked with the PPA, his passion
for the game of poker and staunch devotion to protecting poker
players‘ rights has proven unparalleled,“ said former Senator
Alfonse  D’Amato,  chairman  of  the  PPA.  „Given  the  growing
concerns within the poker community over their inability to
play online poker in the U.S., now more than ever, American
players need to know their voice is being heard and I believe
Rich offers the level of expertise needed to reinforce their
calls to action.“

A member of the PPA Board of Directors since 2007, Rich also
served  the  alliance  as  the  PPA  Kentucky  State  Director,
tirelessly advocating for poker players‘ rights. In his new
role, Rich will serve as the liaison between the PPA and the
poker blogs, forums, social networking sites as well as some
traditional poker media outlets.

Prior to his work with the PPA, Rich made a living at the
tables as a professional poker player. Incited by the 2006
passage  of  the  Unlawful  Internet  Gambling  Enforcement  Act
(UIGEA), Rich made the decision to devote his time to advocate
for poker players‘ rights and has been working diligently with
the PPA ever since.

Before becoming a professional poker player, Rich honed his
project management and problem solving skills working as a
mechanical  engineer  for  GE  Aviation,  a  skillset  that  has
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served him well both in his poker game and in his role with
the PPA. His thorough understanding of the game of poker and
passion for upholding its future in the U.S., has spurred him
to help motivate and organize like-minded poker enthusiasts to
campaign for poker rights. He regularly communicates directly
with the player base on several online forums under his online
handle „TheEngineer“ and via phone calls and emails.

„The strength of the PPA greatly depends on the voice of its
membership  and  Rich  has  proven  to  be  an  outstanding
representative of poker players, not only in his home state of
Kentucky, but from across the country,“ said John Pappas,
executive  director  of  the  PPA.  „As  an  avid  poker  player
himself, Rich is truly ingrained in the issues and understands
the frustration players feel around the current legislative
challenges to online poker in the U.S. I can’t imagine anyone
more suited to directly communicate with our membership and I
look  forward  to  working  with  him  to  ensure  this  country
establishes a licensed and regulated environment so players
can enjoy this great game in any format they choose.“


